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Cadbury World 

On the second week of term, we took the children on the train to  
Cadbury World to learn about the history of chocolate.  We had a  
choctastic day tasting chocolate, drawing with chocolate and  
immersing ourselves in a 4D experience with the smell of chocolate!  
We would like to thank Hulme Hall PTA for making the trip possible by 
purchasing the train tickets and the children for their super behaviour 
and enthusiasm! 

Our next trip will be to Mellor—details to follow shortly! 

Dates for your 
Diary 

 

Fri 28th September  
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

8:30am – 10:00am  
 

Thurs 4th October  
PTA Meeting 

Governor’s Pub,  
Cheadle Hulme 

7:00pm 
 

Sat 13th October  
Open Morning 
9.30am-12noon 

21St September 2018 

The JLC Team 

House Competition 
It is fantastic to see our Senior  
pupils working so well with the JLC 
and being brilliant role models. 

The House Captains came over to 
see us in their own time to  
explain how the House competition 
runs and to encourage our JLC 
members to work hard and earn 
merits for their House. 

The House representatives were  
articulate and enthusiastic and we 
can’t wait to get started! 

Welcome to the first Newsletter of the school year…. A special double page edition!   

Thank you for coming to our Parent/Teacher meeting this week.  We were pleased to show off 
all the work that your children have done in the first three weeks of term and delighted at the 
lovely comments that we received.  Please do pass on your positive comments to our Marketing 
Manager at marketing@hulmehallschool.org so we can include them in the school’s new  
prospectus.  
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Fishy Friends 

It gives us great pleasure to introduce our new class pets,  
Goldie and Moonlight!  The children took great pleasure in 
choosing the names and will take it in turns to feed them.   

We are hoping that it will encourage them to take responsibility 
and teach them about life processes.  

Superstars! 
Congratulations to Rufus and Harry for doing 
some super instructions this week and also to 
Zak for his brilliant English work.   

Mrs Smith was very impressed with your efforts! 

Also, a huge well done to Harvey for winning a 
Young Writers Competition!  His work is to be 
published and his mum has very kindly said that 
she will donate one of the books to school.  We 
can’t wait to read it! 

The JLC Team 

An Open Door  
 

 

Anyone wishing to speak to 
Miss Keddy about their child 
can either make an  
appointment via the office 
to see her or come and talk 
to her directly after school 
on a Wednesday, Thursday 
or Friday.  She is not  
available on Monday and 
Tuesday due to Staff  
Meetings. 

We set Homework for your 
child every Friday which 
should be handed in by 
Wednesday of the following 
week.  Please make sure it is 
neatly presented and their 
own work. 

Brilliant Baking! 
We love going over to the Senior School to do 
baking! Last week we made bread and this 
week the children created some fantastic 
cakes!  It won’t be long before they will be 
cooking a full meal!  

We now have a fabulous 
display of rocks which 
was born from one of 
the children’s interest 
in the subject!  Why not 
let us know what your 
hobbies are so we can 
explore them too? 


